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ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Mr. D.M. Masuhara 
Vice President 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
BC Gas Utility ~td. 
1111 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6E4M4 

Dear Mr. Masuhara: 

April 14, 1994 

Re: BC Gas Utility Ltd. 
Recognition of Utility Name - BC Gas 

COMMISS:C.!'~ 
n .(""<-
-.....:~~::: 

;~:.~,. ~ ~\ ~ :-~. 
to.:. ~j._~ _><oI! _____ _ 

r' • 

NUM8ER. ........ !:::L::.?.~ ................. . 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Further to your February 28, 1994 letter requesting that, for regulatory and administrative purposes, the 

Utility be recognized as BC Gas in all future communications, the Commission has reviewed your letter 

and accepts your request. 

Effective immediately the Utility will be recognized as BC Gas Utility Ltd. or BC Gas and that future 

references to BCGUL will cease. 

References to the parent company will either be BC Gas Inc., the Parent, or some other agreed upon 

acronym such as BCGI. 

Yours truly, 

RJP/mmc 

BCG/Cor/Recognition-Narne 


